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--- NOTES & NEWS---

Thanks to everyone who pledged to purchase the portable public address 
system for C.L.O.S.E.R. The unit has been purchased and delivered and will make a notice­
able difference in our programs. If you have not paid your pledge to SHERRILL, please 
do so as soon as possible.

The next meeting of SALGA (Southern Appalachian Lesbian & Gay Alliance) 
will meet at the home of CYNTHIA and CHARLOTTE on Sunday evening, February 7 at 6:30 p.m. 
Please call for directions or see DOUG. Phone: 252-4037. This is a pot-luck dinner meeting.
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FEBRUARY SCHEDULE
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Feb. 2 - "Parents Night." Dan and Joan Marshall will present the pro­
gram tonight concerning PFLAG (Parents & Friends of Lesbians & Gays) as 
well as their own involvement as parents of a gay child.

Feb. 9 - VALENTINE'S DANCE - We continue a tradition of the annual Valen­
tine's Dance V7ith Emil Agosta as DJ presenting music of the Big Band Era. 
Come prepared to enjoy an evening of dancing and good music. Remember: 
Wear Socks to dance in!

Feb. 16 - Alcohol and Health — Mr. Pete Carswell, Program Director of 
the Alcohol Rehabilitation Center in Black Mountain, will present a pro­
gram dealing with alcoholism and its effects on the body and mind. NOTE: 
Tonight's meeting will be held in the Church Library instead of in the 
regular place due to the All Soul's Pancake Dinner. Anyone is of course 
invited to eat at the church prior to our meeting.
Feb. 23 - Human Sexuality - What Do We Know? — Prof. Windy Gordon, Ph.D., 
professor of psychology at Warren Wilson College, will present the program 
tonight concerning the very basic question of the factors involved in the 
sexuality of all of us, gay and non-gay.

That's all folks! Keep smiling—winter is on its way out-- be patient. If we each bring
a friend to each meeting who hasn't been involved with C.L.O.S.E.R. before, think v/hat 
that would mean to our membership and to that friend.


